Meeting Notes NOWG 4/25/03

Participants:

Jim Castagna

Joanne Edelman

Karen Mulberry

Paula Hustead

Cathie Capita

Paul LaGattuta

Karen Riepenkroger

Minutes were reviewed and approved for the April 24, 2003 meeting.

The 2002 NANPA Performance Evaluation Report was reviewed for content and consistency through Section 6.3.  Karen Mulberry will be incorporating her modifications to Section 3.2.3, accepting all the changes made by the NOWG to date and sending out an updated copy of the report for review.

Action Items:

· Karen Riepenkroger will review entire document to ensure consistency.

· NOWG members to review remaining sections (6.4 through 9.0) for suggested changes prior to the April 30th meeting.  

Next meeting will be April 30, 2003 at 11:00 EDT (8:00 PDT, 9:00 MDT, 10:00 CDT and 6:00 PM Geneva time)

